
  

UCPath Notice: Activation Required for University-
Sponsored Identity Theft Protection- Reminder 

 

Hello, 

This is a reminder that the university-paid Identity Theft Protection plan will launch on 
Monday, April 1, 2024. You are eligible for this new benefit, which is designed to 
protect and secure your personal information. 

To activate your account and access the benefits of this valuable plan, please check 
your email inbox on April 1, 2024, for a welcome email from 
noreply@experianalert.myfinancialexpert.com.  

 

You may refer to the screenshot below for an example of the email. 



 

 

Visit UCnet to access Experian plan summaries and learn more about the plan. We 
strongly encourage you to activate your account immediately after receiving the 
welcome email.  

If you have questions or encounter issues during the activation process, Experian 
Member Services can be reached at 1-855-797-0052, 24 hours a day, seven days a 
week. 

 

Resources 

Ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/compensation-and-benefits/other-benefits/identity-
protection.html 

  
Thank you, 

 
UCPath 



(855) 982-7284 
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu 

Please do not reply to this message. Replies to this message are routed to an unmonitored mailbox. 

 

  
 

 


